HTRS selected Superintendent search group

(KLZA)-- The Humboldt – Table Rock – Steinauer School Board has selected the Nebraska Association of School Boards to help conduct a search for a new Superintendent.

Current Superintendent Sherri Edmundson will be retiring at the end of the current school year.

The HTRS Board will pay the NASB \$6-thousand to aid in the search process which will include receiving and screening all applications and taking care of all interview details. Additional costs for advertising, travel expenses and meals incurred due to travel will be added to the total.

The first meeting of the Board and the NASB representatives is scheduled for September 23.

Many Signals Communications